

NORTHWEST REGIONAL SWAT

PROUDLY SERVING NORTHWEST INDIANA

Rubino, Ruman, Crosmer & Polen 275 Joliet St. Dyer, In. 46311

Dear Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Northwest Regional SWAT team I would like to thank you for your **very** generous donation of the estate planning package for our 5th Annual NWR SWAT fundraiser held on December 8th, 2017. Your contribution to our event and your continued support helped make this evening a success.

During the course of the evening we had over 1200 people attend to show their support for our team. Your name was listed on a large printed board as a contributor, and all of the donated raffle items had the name of the donating business or person next to the item.

A large portion of the money raised this year will be spent on expert training. We have a few pressing equipment needs as well. We also will likely be setting some money aside for the purchase of a new armored vehicle in the future.

Thank you again for your generosity and for supporting the Northwest Regional SWAT team.

Respectfully,

Sgt. Robert Morgan

Commander

Northwest Regional SWAT

For IRS reporting: No goods or services were provided for this contribution. Retain this letter as your receipt.